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Dear Parent 
 

Inter Primary Music Competition (Key Stage 1 & 2) 

 

At Great Baddow High School, we celebrate and foster musical talent and appreciation! We would like to share 

our love of music with our future students, provide them with the opportunity to perform and help bring young 

musicians together in our local community.  

This event will provide a platform for healthy competition between primary aged students and capture the 

interest of talented musicians within feeder Primary Schools. 

How will it work? 

Students can compete in the following categories and may enter more than one if they play multiple 

instruments: 

 Voice 

 Piano/Keyboard 

 Woodwind & Brass 

 Strings (including Guitar/Ukulele) 

If your child would like to participate, please complete the form via the link here by Friday 25th February. 

We will confirm your child’s participation week beginning Monday 28th March and send further details.  

Saturday 12th March: 

The morning will be divided into heats that will take place in our main hall at the front of the school between 

9am and 12.30pm. The heats’ timings will be dictated by the amount of entries per category (Voice 9am-10am 

/ Piano 10am – 11am etc.).  Parents should remain with their children during the heats.  Feedback will be given 

on paper at the end of each heat and the Top 5 from each category will be invited back to the Final at 1pm. 

(Parents may leave with their children after the heat or are welcome to stay to watch the remaining heats). 

Finalists perform again at 1pm competing to be the winner of each category and overall KS1 Winner and 

overall KS2 Winner. 

We hope you will agree this is an exciting opportunity for musicians; do sign up and join us on 12th March.  

Kind regards 

N Bentley  

Joint Head of Music at GBHS 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GEsABFw8XUuLCUuK0_DNa1TaLNiu1ANCiSd4BwVcSJpUNEVMSEhXVUU5NU5HSzNRVjgwUzdNNzdQSS4u

